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Ms. 'lerrie Gale, I'olice Attorney 
Chapel I-lill Police Department 
828 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
Chapel 1 l i l l ,  NC 275 14 

Dear Ms. Gale: 

l ' l ~c  Orangc County ABC Board met in its regularly scheduled meeting on June 17, 2008 and 
111ade a distribution of $28,546.00 available for Chapel Hill ABC law enforcement for the fiscal 
year 2008-09. Because of the nature of the purchase, the distributions will be a one time 
disbursetnent in July. 

On behalf of the Board members, other employees and myself I want to thank you and your 
fellow employees for the excellent service and support provided by the Chapel I-Iill Police 
llepartment. 

If  I ciul be 01' assistance, please feel free to call me at 732-3432 x 22 or e-mail me at 
DSYKESI,@Miiidspring.com. * Dan Sykes 

General Manager 

CC: Borwd Members, Office Manager, Board Secretary/Accounting & Administrative 
Manager 
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